










Many of our students are here today 
because you were here yesterday.
We feel privileged to be teaching the children of our alumni. We are thrilled each year when we realize that almost 100% 
of our applicants come to us through word of mouth.

We appreciate when you share your happy memories of your time at Mabin. Thanks for encouraging other wonderful 
families to visit us and learn what The Mabin School is all about.

While Kindergarten is our usual starting point, we occasionally have spots in other grades. For more information, and 
to find out if we have a spot for a student in your life in September 2018, please contact Michelle Barchuk, Director of 
Admissions and Communications, at michellebarchuk@mabin.com or at 416-964-9594 ext. 247.
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